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To:
          Parents   




From          Beth McCarthy


Date:          November 27, 2012  
· If you have any Fundraising items that are to be replaced or refunded please bring them to the school by Thursday.  Some items have been back ordered and will be shipped soon.
· The total raised for our fundraising campaign this year was $2,274.15.  Top class winner and top seller will be awarded at the monthly assembly on Nov 30th.  Thank you to all. Monies raised will go towards phys. Ed equipment, field trips, end of the month activities and incentives for the children.

· Food Bank – November 26 - 30 – soup, crackers
· Christmas Dinner is just around the corner – December 5th.  If you want to help serve dinner to the students please forward your name to the school if you haven’t already done so.  Please be at the school for 11:20.
· The Christmas Concert is Wednesday, December 12th in the school gym.  The storm date is December 13th.  There will only be one concert at 10:00 a.m.









